
HR/EUSR  Welcomes  Extention  of  EUFOR  and  NATO  Executive
Mandate

The High Representative and EU Special Representative Valentin Inzko welcomes yesterday’s UN Security Council
decision to extend the executive Dayton Peace Agreement mandate of Operation Althea and NATO HQ Sarajevo for
a further 12 months.

“EUFOR plays a key part in the overall International Community engagement in BIH”, said the HR/EUSR. He
stressed that the International Community remains committed in assisting Bosnia and Herzegovina’s efforts on its
way towards the full Euro-Atlantic integration.
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